
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/20/2016 10:32:59 AM
Subject: FW: question on Gov.'s position on cabinet post

 
 
From: Albert Dozier [mailto:editoral43@gmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:30 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: question on Gov.'s position on cabinet post
 
Chaney,
Sen. John Scott is proposing legislation to put the state Department of Disabilities and Special Needs in a 
cabinet position under the governor. This comes in the wake of problems reported with the agency during the 
past few years. We would like to know the Gov.'s position on that measure. Would like to hear from you today 
if possible.
Thanks!
 
Al Dozier
Free Times
803-749-8944
editoral43@gmail.com
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